Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Parking Space Requirements

From: Lazzara, Alexandra <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 7:40 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Parking Space Requirements

Hello,

I am looking to find out if the parking space requirements that are set to be adopted in the next couple of weeks for D1,
D2, and TC1 zoning districts will also be applied to other zoning districts, or if the attached document can be followed for
new developments.
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Thank you,

Alexandra Lazzara

Graduate Engineer | s
Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.
555 Hulet Drive [
P.O. Box 824 HUBBELL, ROTH & CLARK, INC

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303 =151 TING ENGINEERS SINCE 1915
Phone: (XXX) XXXXXXX

Direct: (XXX) XXXXXXX
Cell: (XXX) XXXXXXX
E-mail: XXXXXXXXXX

www.hrc-engr.com

The sender intends that this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the person/company to whom it is addressed. This message may
contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this e-mail is
not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or the use of
its contents, is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender of your inadvertent receipt
and mail the original copy to: Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc., P.O. Box 824, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303.



